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An t-Earrach 

   3ú Márta– 3rd March 2023 
          Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 

 
 

Féile Scoildrámaíochta  
Our Rang 4-7 pupils are busy rehearsing for 
their appearance at Féile Scoildrámaíochta 
an Iúir on 14th March, 2023 in Newry 

Town Hall. Although not 100% confirmed yet, we anticipate 
that we will be on stage at 10:40am. Parents and family 
members are more than welcome to attend to watch and 
support Gaelscoil na mBeann’s production of Peadar Piongáin 
agus a Chairde.  
                        

 

Guitar Lessons 

 
 This set of guitar lessons has now finished.  The next 
set will run for 4 weeks from 09.03 – 30.03.23.  If you 
would like your child to continue with the lessons, 
the cost will be £20 for group and £56 for individual 

and must be paid in advance.  There will be no compensation paid 
for missed lessons. 

 
Clubanna  

All afterschool clubs cost £1 per club and this 
should be paid by the end of each week. 
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An Chéad Fhaoistin – First Confessions 
An Chéad Fhaoistin – First Confessions for our Rang 3 pupils will 
take place in Massforth Chapel on Wednesday 8th March 2023 at 
12.30pm.  Children must be collected from school at 11:30am and 
taken to the church and a full uniform must be worn. PLEASE 
ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD’S BAPTISM CERTIFICATE HAS BEEN 
GIVEN INTO THE GAELSCOIL OFFICE BY MONDAY 6TH MARCH 

 

  
Lá Glas 2023 

 
La Glas – Green Day will take place on Thursday 16th March.  
Children can come to school wearing green.  A donation of £1 per 
child for school funds would be much appreciated. 

 

 
 Cóineartú – Confirmation 

 
Confirmation for our Rang 7 pupils will take place ón Tuesday 18th April at 1pm in 
Our Lady of the Assumption Church in Newcastle.  Rang 7 children taking part in 
Confirmation are not required to attend school that day but full school uniform must 
be worn for the service.  Please discuss with your child who their sponsor on the day 

will be and the name they willl be taking for Confirmation. 

 

Tiomáint ar shuíomh na scoile/ Driving on school grounds 
For the safety of everyone on our school site, please ensure that 
you adhere strictly to our 5mph speed limit at all times when 
dropping off or collecting your child(ren) from school. Please give 
way to buses and allow children entering/ exiting buses plenty of 
time and space to do so safely. I would ask also that at pick up 
times you park your car considerately to allow a flow of traffic 
into and out of our school carpark. Go raibh maith agaibh. 
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Lá Domhanda na Leabhar 2023 
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February Prize Winners – Comhghairdeas libh! 

 

Bíodh deireadh seachtaine iontach agaibh – enjoy your 
weekend! 

 


